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                   March 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,    
My last letter to you all was written to you as we were celebrating the season of Advent and the Christmas Season and now we are almost at the end of Lent and getting ready for Easter, time moves so quickly! 

Everyone at St Wilfrid’s have  worked very hard this term in all areas of the school life; the children have been set challenging targets and the teaching staff are always trying to improve standards so that every child is given the opportunity to thrive.  I would like to say Thank you to Mrs McEniff, Mrs Harkness and all members of St Wilfrid’s School team both teaching and non-teaching  for their continued dedication and support to all the children. 

The Easter break is an excellent opportunity for everyone to re-charge, reflect on the term and to prepare for the busy summer term ahead.                                          

 During this last term the Governing Body has been involved in monitoring the following:

· Ongoing involvement in monitoring of raising attainment

· Supervision of financial management including the budget for 2024/25
· Review of staffing levels to support resourcing requirements in school

· Review and agreement of School Policies 

· Monitoring Performance Data 

· Monitoring Pupil Premium 

· Health and Safety Audit 
As Governors we make many visits to School over the course of a term, each time we visit we discuss what we have seen and use our knowledge to help support Mrs McEniff and Staff to ensure that the children are receiving the best possible education. Governors are never ceased to be amazed by the dedication of all the staff. We are also immensely proud of all the children in their care.[image: image2.png]Easter is when Jesus gave his life for us
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At the end of every term as I sit down to write my letter to you all , there is always some good news to share, something to celebrate, someone to be proud of and I am sure we all feel privileged to be part of such a happy and caring School. I look forward to working in partnership with you all next term to move the School on to greater success in the future and to help St Wilfrid’s to become an outstanding school that allows all our children to achieve their full potential.  
 As we enter Holy Week we need to remember that Easter is bigger than any of us fully understand, Easter is a new life, an empty tomb, forgiveness and the resurrection of Jesus. 

So, as we prepare to celebrate this great festival let us thank God for our risen Saviour. 
I know that Easter is a time for holidays and for “Easter Eggs”
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But Easter means so much more............. 
Finally on behalf of myself and all members of the  Governing Body, may I wish you and your families a very
“Happy and Holy Easter”
 Best wishes 
Mrs Morrissey 
Chair of Governors 
